
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS AND SUBCONTRACTORS 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 
 
The Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry is conducting a competitive bid process 
for the  Barn Envelope and Interior Renovations and Park Utility Improvements Project at Lamoine State 
Park in Lamoine, Maine. Email Bids are due no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 22. October, 2024. 
 
The renovation project comprises six (6) sub-projects that include select removals, civil, 
structural, architectural, mechanical, electrical & plumbing works. 
 
The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: 
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities#invitationforbid 
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